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Dear St Andrew’s Community, 
Infants sports carnival 
What a great day for our infants' children to
compete and showcase their talents on the
sporting field! A big thanks to all the parents
who attended and cheered our students on
the day. I wish to sincerely thank St.
Andrew’s College for providing the grounds
and equipment for the event to occur. I also
wish to thank Mrs. Ross, Mr. Paynter, and the
Infants' teachers for coordinating this event.
This may be the last year that the Infants
carnival will be held in this manner. Our
intention next year is to host a whole school
sports carnival at Blacktown Sports Park. We
are just awaiting confirmation that
renovations to the ground will be completed
this year. Well done to all our superstar
athletes! 

World Teachers’ Day
Last Friday was World Teachers’ Day. I wish
to sincerely thank the P and F committees
for the wonderful lunch that was organised
for the staff. The food was plentiful, as were
the smiles from the teachers. From all the
staff -  thank you for your kindness.
                                             

                                                 

Principal's Message

From the office team
Important Updates

School Uniform Orders

For parents/carers wishing to
purchase new uniforms for 2024

please keep in mind that:

All uniform orders must be placed

by the 27th November to ensure

you have a uniform to start school

in 2024 and to accommodate an

exchange before end of term.

Please refer to the letter attached to
this newsletter for further

information.

Year 2 Excursion
Year 2 will be exploring the PowerHouse Museum next Tuesday. I am sure they will enjoy the
many exhibitions that the museum has to offer. Thanks to the parents who will be attending on
the day to assist in supervision.

Spirituality Day
On Friday the 10th of November, the staff at St Andrews will be involved in a Spirituality Day.
This means the children will not be at school on this day. Children will return to school on
Monday the 13th of November.



Catholic School Diocese of Parramatta- Board Visit 
St Andrew’s Executive Director, Mr. Jack De Groot, and two board members will be visiting St.
Andrew’s on November 9th. We welcome our new board members to see St Andrew’s in action.  
They will be joining the staff and clergy for morning tea after viewing our engaging classrooms,
and speaking with both the teachers and student leaders. 

Basketball Gala Day
Our children have been so successful during the many gala days we have participated in this
year. On Tuesday, November 14th, our talented basketball teams will compete against other
schools in our diocese, under the coaching of Mr. Ritano, Mr. Beggs and Miss Simpson. I wish to
thank Mr. Paynter for coordinating the event for the school. Good luck teams.

Swimming Trials
We will be holding our swimming trials on November 17th.  Notes have been sent home with
children who are interested in competing at the Zone Swimming Carnival in 2024. Please see Mr.
Paynter if you would like more information. 

At our whole school assembly, we announced the age champions from our cross-country and
athletics carnivals. Congratulations to the following students. 

Age Champions - Athletics Age Champions - Cross Country

Cruz Schwalger Liam O'Neill

Marcella Arshilo Michelle Arshilo

Michael Giffney Michael Giffney

Skyla Morton Gaweem Kouta

Hayden Straub Hayden Straub

Hannah Farag Leah McSweeney



Uniform Awards Morning Tea
Once again, we are so proud to see so many children receiving more than five awards for
wearing their uniform with pride.  I really enjoy morning tea with so many children each week.  
Thank you parents, for sending your child in the correct uniform each day. 

Go Gently, 
Mrs McGowen 
Principal 



   
  

  WEEK 2
  

  WEEK 3
  

   
  

  WEEK 2
  

  WEEK 3
  

  KB
  

  Anastasia 
  Bogtou
  

  Eliana 
  Pikibo
  

  3G
  

  Sophia 
  Pollifrone
  

  Name withheld
  

  KG
  

  Kennedy 
  Hitchcock
  

  Tom Oliver
McKiernan
  

  3R
  

  Amelia  
  Leleimalefaga 
  

  Mason 
  Bezzina 
  

  KR
  

  Name withheld
  

  Phoebe 
  Daniel
  

  3Y
  

  Walker 
  Banas
  

  Rijan 
  Thapa
  

  KY
  

  Georgia 
  Bulgheries
  

  Violetta
Leleimalefaga
  

  4B
  

  Abigail 
  Mukose
  

  Lucia 
  Ballena Gomez
  

  1B
  

  Atticus 
  Wang
  

  Noah 
  Naeim
  

  4G
  

  Evelyn 
  Moras
  

  Lily 
  Raymundo 
  

  1G
  

  Thomas 
  Theodorou
  

  Shaivi 
  Sapkale
  

  4R
  

  Aashi 
  Hedpara
  

  Ady 
  Ding
  

  1R
  

  Hudson 
  Gater
  

  Kayla 
  Natan
  

  4Y
  

  Sol 
  Breach
  

  Luis
   Ilagan
  

  1Y
  

  Issac 
  Antoniou
  

  Tahlia 
  Katafono 
  

  5B
  

  Jerome 
  Bogtour
  

  Liam 
  Borg
  

  2B
  

  Savya 
  Rami 
  

  Sienna 
  Lim
  

  5G
  

  Name withheld
  

  Jayden 
  Kumar
  

  2G
  

  Edlyn 
  Lawson
  

Aria-Coco Melaisis   5R
  

  Elaina 
  Kirkham
  

  Adeena 
  Rejoy
  

  2R
  

  Shreya 
  Joshi
  

  Amarlie 
  Odindo
  

  6B
  

  James 
  Pisansarakit
  

  Jasmine 
  Metcalfe
  

  2Y
  

  Sanaa
  Mir
  

  David 
  Mayson
  

  6G
  

  Jacob 
  Leleimalefaga 
  

  Gabriel 
  Pantazopoulos
  

  3B
  

  Jacinta 
  Hilal
  

  Apalang 
  Makog
  

  6R
  

  Amira 
  Mosqueda
  

  Tiya 
  Rabadia
  

Student Of The Week
Term 4 Weeks 2 & 3





SPORTS NEWS 

A great day for the Infants Sports Carnival! The girls and boys were having a terrific
time, trying their best and cheering for their colour houses. Thank you to Mr. Paynter,

Mrs. Ross and all the teachers for the organisation of the day. It was wonderful to have
so many parents along to cheer and support their children!

Infants Sports Carnival





MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY

1

9        
STAFF

DEVELOPMENT
DAY

10              
STAFF

DEVELOPMENT
DAY

11             
PHOTO DAY   
ALL CHILDREN
RETURN full
summer
Uniform
Year 1 Parish
Mass

12 13

2
16 17                     

Year 2 Parish
Mass

18                     
11.45 Year 5
Reconciliation

19                         
9 - 11am
Kindergarten
2024 Transition

20

3
23 24                     

11.45 Year 4
Reconciliation

25 26                       
9-11am         
Kindergarten
2024 Transition
Year 3 Parish
Mass

27                       
2pm Whole
School Assembly

4
30 31                  

Infants Sports
Carnival

1 Nov                       
All Saints Day
9.15am Mass for
Years K, 2, 4, 6

2                              
All Souls Day
9.15am Mass for
Years 1, 3, 5

3                        

5

6 7                         
Year 2 Excursion
Powerhouse
Museum
Year 4 Parish
Mass

8 9 10                   
STAFF
DEVELOPMENT
DAY   

6

13               
Reader’s
Theatre

14                
Reader’s
Theatre 
Basketball Gala
Day

15                
Reader’s Theatre
Year 5 Excursion
Powerhouse
Museum

16                   
Year 6 Parish
Mass

17                         
2pm Whole
School Assembly

7
20 21              

Reader’s
Theatre

22                
Reader’s Theatre

23            
Reader’s Theatre

24

8

27                         
Kindergarten
2024
Information
evening for
Parents

28                  
Orientation day
Kindergarten
2024
Year 1 Liturgy of
the Word

29 30                             
St Andrew’s Day
9.15am Mass
11.30 St.
Andrew’s got
talent

1 Dec

9

4 5 6                              
6-7pm Christmas
Concert

7                     
Year 3
Reconciliation

8                   
Principals
Awards
9.15 Primary    
10.00 Infants
Reports go home
2.15pm Meet the
teacher for 2024   

10

11 12                           
Year 6 Lunch
6pm Year 6
Graduation
Mass

13 14                    
Year 6 Rewards
Day Wedderburn

15                    
LAST DAY
FOR
STUDENTS

Term 4 Calendar







SPORTS NEWS 
During the school holidays, Isaac Kaloustian (4Y) and
Ja’Bear Sione (4Y) competed in the NSW GKR Karate
State Championships. They both did very well in their
age and belt divisions. Isaac took home the Bronze for
Kata and made it to the second round for Kumite.
Ja’Bear narrowly missed out on medalling, coming 4th
in Kumite / Sparing and Kata events. 

Earlier in the year, along with Jonah Kaloustian (2B)
and Skyla Morton (5B), they also competed in zone
tournaments, where each of them received medals in
their age and belt divisions. 

Listed below are their wonderful achievements so far. 

Jonah - Bronze in Kumite for Zone tournament. 

Isaac - Gold for Kata and Bronze for Kumite at State
Titles 2022. Gold and Bronze for Kata at Zone
Tournaments 2023, and Bronze for Kata at State
Championships 2023. 

Ja’Bear - Gold and Bronze for Kumite at Zone tournaments. Silver for Kata at the Zone
tournament. 
 Skyla - Silver in Kata and Kumite at Zone tournament. 
 Isaac, Ja’Bear, and Skyla are in the NSW Tournament Team and have qualified to go to the GKR      
National Championships which will be held in Queensland in November. It is the first National
tournament in over 3 years. 

Pink belts are being worn for the month of October to raise funds and awareness for The
Cancer Council. 

Congratulations students - we are all very proud of you!

Community



SPORTS NEWS 

Michael Giffney (5 Red) competed at the NSW PSSA Athletics State Championships on
Wednesday, October 25th, and Thursday, October 26th, in the discus and shot put
events.
He finished 10th out of 39 in discus with a new PB of 27.97 m, and 28th out of 37 in shot
put with a best throw of 9.28 m (about 1.5m less than his PB)).
He was happy to have qualified for the state Mackillop team and competed well on the
day. 

What a great achievement Michael! We are all super proud of your efforts!

Community



Dear Parents/Guardians,
 

The St Andrews Primary uniform ordering process has changed from the QKR app.
Orders are to be placed on the below website using the password provided.

standrewsprimary.uniforms4u.com.au
Password: please contact the school office 

When placing an order on the website, you will receive an email confirmation once
your order has gone through and then another email once your order has been
processed with either the tracking details or delivery date to the school (please
check your junk email the first time you place your order to see notification). 

 
The last delivery for the school term is Wednesday 6th December 2023. All orders

must be placed 4:00pm Monday 27th November 2023.
 

Please note that the online warehouse closes during the Christmas/January
holiday break. The website will remain open to accept orders during this time,
however orders will not be delivered or sent out until the first week of school. The
first delivery for 2024 is Wednesday 31st January.

 
All orders must be placed by the end of November to ensure you have a uniform to

start school in 2024 and to accommodate an exchange before end of term. 
Thank you 

Elle - M: 0421216414
E: elle@ozfashions.com.au

From our Uniform
Supplier

http://standrewsprimary.uniforms4u.com.au/
mailto:elle@ozfashions.com.au


Our second hand book shop is looking for
donations of children's books. 

If you have any children's books in good
condition, which you no longer require,
we would love to share them with the

children.
 You can leave them at the school office

for Mrs Taylor.

Thank you for your generosity.

M
rs

 Ta
ylor's Book Shop




